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Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD. 21046 
 
RE:    Class II permissive change application 
FCC ID: PPD-AR5BXB6 
 
Dear Sir, 
We would like to have a FCC class II permissive change for PPD-AR5BXB6 (EUT).  The EUT is 
a  AR5BXB6 802.11 a/b/g PCI Express Module, and has been granted on 07/14/2005.  
 
This time we have put EUT in a new tablet PC and use new antennas as following: 
 Antennas Type: 

Main antenna : IFA  (P/N: 25.90354.001) made by Wistron NeWeb Corp. 
Aux antenna: IFA  (P/N: 25.90355.001) made by Wistron NeWeb Corp. 
 

Antenna  peak Gain: 
 Main antenna: 0.9 dBi (11b,11g), 1.92 dBi (11a) 
 AUX antenna : 1.52 dBi (11b,11g), 2.78 dBi (11a) 

 
 

 We have uploaded the following document for the EUT onto your website, besides Block 
Diagram, Schematics, for they are the same as the original ones. 
 

1. Application & Authorization letter 
2. Test Report 
3. EUT photo & setup photo 
4. Host PC labeling  
5. BIOS Lock logic 
6. RF Exposure evaluation in co- location 
7. DL-note antenna info 
8. Confidentiality request 
9. User's manual 
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Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD. 21046 
 
RE:    Class II permissive change application 
FCC ID: PPD-AR5BXB6 
 
 
Please review the information we submitted and issue us a grant for the subject model. If you have 
any comments, please do not hesitate to contact us through e-mail: daphne_liu@isl.com.tw. 

 
Thank you for your attention to these matters. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
________________ 
Eddy Hsiung / Director  
International Standards Laboratory 
 


